
 AVERY FIRE ASSICIATION - CHIEF'S COMMITTEE 

                                                 January 5th, 2017 - Mayland Tech 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Chief's Committee was called to order by Chief Bob 
Garland. 

Members were asked to make lists of road signs the incorrectly listed public roads as private and 
vice versa for the 911 Committee. 

Members were asked to assign their paid personnel the responsibility of getting all member's 
profiles into the I Am Responding system along with mapping the water points. They were also 
reminded to print out the responding neighboring department's members after each call. 

Bob Garland announced that the Elk Park Rescue Squad building had been turned over to the Elk 
Park VFD keeping one bay for a rescue vehicle. 

Members discussed the proper proportioning of Class A foam noting that it should be used at less 
than a 1% concentration. 

It was reported that Class B uniforms could be purchased for $ 250 each. Kennie McFee 
suggested that each department request $ 2,000 for uniforms this year. 

Charlie Franklin reminded departments that they must have their grant list and budgets into his 
office by February 15th. He also reminded members that there would be a Chief's and employee 
meeting Tuesday night. Charlie noted that the county had switched attorneys and that we were 
now waiting on the new attorney to deliver the truck titling decision and automatically renewable 
contracts. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

	
  


